
From: FlagStatus@admin.sc.gov <FlagStatus@admin.sc.gov>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 12/17/2016 10:55:30 PM
Subject: Half-staff Flag Observance

You are receiving this email notice of half-staff flag observances 
 
because you signed up for this service. If you no longer wish to receive
 
these notices, please visit this page:
 
http://app.gs.sc.gov/GS/GS-flag-unsubscribe.phtm
 

Thank you.
 

*** Event Date: 12/17/2016
 
The President has issued a proclamation directing
 
the flags be returned to full-staff beginning at
 
sunset, December 17, 2016. 
 

Visit this web page for details:
 
http://app.gs.sc.gov/GS/GS-flags-status.phtm
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